Sarah Scogin 617-990-4026
127 North Tryon St, #612 sarahmscogin@yahoo.com
Charlotte, NC

August 1, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:

My daughter of nearly 5 months, Sophie, attended Elibunny Family Daycare in June and
July of 2008. I was extremely satisfied with Elibunny and was disappointed that, due to
our relocation to Charlotte, Sophie was not able to stay longer.

I interviewed staff at several other daycares before visiting Elibunny Family Daycare,
and I could see a positive difference right away. A call to Arlington County Child and
Family Services confirmed my choice. I was transferred to a caseworker who recognized
Elizabeth's name right away, and she gave her a glowing review without me even asking
for it. (I was calling to ensure that Elizabeth did, in fact, have a daycare license.)

I had complete peace of mind dropping Sophie off every morning at Elibunny Family
Daycare. In my time observing the daycare, I could see that providing a safe, clean, and
healthy environment for the kids was a top priority.

Elizabeth's love for children and joy in spending time with Sophie was evident every day.
And it was obvious Sophie enjoyed it as well; she would give Elizabeth a huge smile
when I dropped her off in the moring. Elizabeth cared for more than just Sophie's
physical needs; she planned creative and age-appropriate activities to stimulate her senses,
as well as gave Sophie individual attention. [ was always impressed with Elizabeth's
knowledge of child development and learned a great deal from her myself, being a new
mom!

I cannot say enough positive things about Elibunny Family Daycare and fully recommend
it to anyone looking for a home daycare. Anyone desiring more details about our
experience i1s welcome to give me a call or send an email.
Sincerely,

QGWW LOOyp~~

Sarah Scogin



